
 

 

 

 

Monday January 27, 2025 

 

PRESIDENT MUSEVENI MEETS US AMBASSADOR TO 

UGANDA, H.E WILLIAM W. POPP 

 

President Yoweri Kaguta Museveni has today met and held 

discussions with H.E. William W. Popp, the United States of 

America Ambassador to Uganda, at State House Entebbe.  

The meeting focused on enhancing cooperation and advancing 

shared interests between Uganda and the United States. 

H.E Adonia Ayebare, the Permanent Representative of Uganda to 

the United Nations also attended the meeting.  
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